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INDEPENDENT EDUCATION UNION OF AUSTRALIA

Ground Floor, 120 Clarendon Street, Southbank, Victoria 3006

PO Box 1301, South Melbourne, Victoria 3205

Ph:
(03) 9254 1830

Fax:
(03) 9254 1835
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30 April 2003



John Carter

Secretary

Employment, Workplace Relations,

and Education Committee

Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au
Dear Mr Carter,

Please find attached the Independent Education Union’s submission to the Inquiry into the Workplace Relations Amendment (Protecting the Low Paid) Bill 2003.

Many thanks for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,
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Lynne Rolley

Federal Secretary
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